
 
 

June Trustee Meeting 6/26 6-7:00pm 
 

Attendees: 
 
David Lewis 
Sharon Woelbling  
Rod McKenzie 
Melissa Huelskamp 
 

 Pool lighting at the pool has been fixed. 
 Midwest Pools are being very responsive with Trustees. 
 Lifeguards should not have cell phones on lifeguard stands.  This poses a hazard.  This 

has been communicated to Madison. 
 Sharon will ask Danielle to remind lifeguards to take the trash cans out to the curb on 

Sunday nights. 
 Sharon is working with the company to get quote on staining/painting bears. 
 Rod will check into the hot water heater replacement at the pool. 
 David will send Melissa subdivision standards with correction and in pdf copy to upload 

to the website.  Sharon will send this document out via eblast to the residents. 
 Sharon will check pool contract and work with Midwest Pools to possibly extend pool 

season to evenings up to Labor Day.  Weekday hours would be 4-8pm. 
 Trustees will look at options to work with golf course on pond scum/vegetation in lakes 

and get a ‘permanent’ agreement on lake clean up/maintenance. 
 Gateway Fiber ice cream event has been approved for Sat, 7/20.  Event will be held in 

pool parking lot and can start at 10am or after.  Parking and setup for event should be 
done prior to 10am to ensure parking/space.  Gateway Fiber should provide trash 
cans/bags for waste. 

 Sharon will remind Danielle to put umbrellas down at the pool if storms are predicted. 
 Melissa will ask Linda (DNI) for updated paid list to determine what accounts do not 

have a zero balance. 
 Melissa will add reminder to website that political signs cannot go up until July 6th for the 

August 6th election. 
 July Trustee meeting will be held on Mon, 7/15 at clubhouse.  Melissa will reserve lower 

level. 
 
 
 
 

 


